
               2018 

               Manzano Mesa Newsletter 

 

Important Dates 
 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences March 8th & 9th  
We will be at Bandelier Elementary. 
Sign up survey now on the parent table. 

 Spring Break March 26th – March 30th.  The Manzano Mesa 
staff will be at Bandelier Elementary. 
You must register online by March 19th for the school of 
your choice. 

 Upcoming Field Trips 1:30 – 4:15 pm 
 Wednesday, February 28th Aquarium & Botanic Garden 
 Wednesday, March 14th Albuquerque Zoo 
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Manzano Mesa CC Balancing Act 
Our CC kids & crew know how to have some FUN! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Helpful Information 
 

Site Phone: 974-9321 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
 

Site Email: ManzanoMesa@ 
Childrens-Choice.org 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841- 4800 

 



Joke of the Month: 

 

Carving the Future 
 

        Last month, Rebekah 
taught several of the kids 
to carve roses out of 
strawberries. Some of the 
kids wanted to see if this 
technique could also be 
used on grapes. Alejandro 

thought that carving fruit for 
banquets and events like 
weddings would be a cool job 
in the future. Jasmine and Lily 

decided that building with 
the fruit was more fun. 
“Look at my Hula Girl!” 
exclaimed Jasmine. Jimmy 
said, “My hands are sooo 
cold, but carving ice would be 
more difficult.” Rebekah 
explained “At least you could 
use gloves to keep your hands 
warm if you were carving ice.” 

What started out as a simple 
breakfast activity before 
school turned into a 
wonderful experience for the 
kids to build, explore, create, 
and even consider options 
they were not previously 
aware of for the future.  
 

 

March 26th – 30th 
Registration NOW Open!!! 

 

We will be at  
Bandelier Elementary 

 

Sign up online by:  
Monday, March 19th 

 



 


